
 

 

                         SHERMAN SCHOOL PTA MEMBERSHIP 2016-2017                                              
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 
Dear Parent/Guardian:                                                                                                       
 

There are many ways you can support your child’s school.  It is important that each family be represented 
by membership in the PTA.  The PTA of Sherman School offers your child many programs and services 
throughout the year.  We hope you will join us as we begin a new school year with our children. 
 

Please also remember that you must be a member of our PTA in order to volunteer and participate in any of 
the activities we sponsor in Sherman School, such as Class Parties, Library Readers, Field Trips, and 5th 
Grade Luncheon. 
 

Membership is $7.00 PER ADULT.  If possible, please pay by check or money order.  Make your check 
payable to Sherman School PTA.  Please put your child’s name and class code on the memo line of the check. 
 

Note:  Membership is not limited to parents in the school.  Grandparents, friends of the school, and 
community members are welcome to join.  Additional members give the PTA strength to offer diversified 
services and opportunities for all our students. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sherman School PTA.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact us and we will be happy to help. 
 

Rosie Kennedy, Membership Chair,  908-241-4759 
Jamie Harms, PTA President,  908-245-8662 

 

 

PTA Membership Form 
Please complete ALL SECTIONS below to join Sherman School PTA and return by Thursday, October 6th.  *All 

information is required. Make checks payable to "Sherman School PTA". Return your COMPLETED form and dues to 

your child's teacher.  Thank you for supporting your child and Sherman School!  
 

Membership is not limited to parents. Any family member including grandparents, aunts, uncles, friends of the school, and 

community members are welcome to join. 

Required fields for PTA Membership include NAME, EMAIL, & PHONE NUMBER. 

Relation to 

Student 
(Mom, Dad, Aunt, 

Grandpa, Friend, etc.) 

First Name* Last Name* Phone #* Email* 

     

     

     

     

     

Primary 

Address 
    

 

List all children attending Sherman School*  Complete to calculate total dues. 

Child Name (First & Last) Grade Teacher  # of PTA Members: 

_____ x $7 
 

Make checks payable to:  

Sherman School PTA 

TOTAL 

     

    

    

   For Accounting Purposes Only 

      CASH   or   Check #_________ 
Initials 

 

Sherman School PTA…Roselle Park, NJ 


